

Diversity Committee Minutes

July 17, 2015 2:30- 3:30PM

Building 19, Room 107

Sheli Sledge, Chair	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	Michele Jones	<input type="checkbox"/>	Ron Wright	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Marla Briggs	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	Joylene Perez	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	ASG: Brianna Bedwell	<input type="checkbox"/>
Yuko Chartraw	<input type="checkbox"/>	Cherie Steele	<input type="checkbox"/>	ASG: Brittany Carr	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>
Lisa Fortson	<input type="checkbox"/>	Hope Stout	<input type="checkbox"/>		
Shelby Fritz, Director of HR	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>	Cathy Westberry	<input checked="" type="checkbox"/>		

Call to Order: Sheli S. called the meeting to order at 2:30PM

I. Safety Reminders– Sheli S. gave safety reminders for building 19.

II. Minutes

a. June 11, 2015 – Marla B. motioned to approve, Ron W. seconded the motion, and the group approved the motion.

III. Introductions to New Members, Guests & Resignations

1. Membership Updates & Guests –

- o **ASG Officers Introduction if attending** – None

IV. Continuing Business

- 1. Nominations for Diversity Committee Recorder** – The group discussed the need for nominations for a recorder for the Diversity Committee. Nominations were received for Hope Stout and Yuko Chartraw. Sheli agreed to follow up with each of them.
- 2. Olympic College Diversity Conference 6/25-26/15 – Update** – Sheli provided an overview of the conference.
- 3. Review of Brown Bag for Olympic College Diversity Conference** – Sheli told the group that 5 people who weren't already on the Diversity Committee attended the brown bag for the Olympic College Diversity Conference. She asked the group to save the date for next year's conference, which will be taking place on June 23 and 24, 2016.
- 4. Diversity name & acronym suggestion survey Update** – Shelby F. reported no new updates. The next step is to take the name suggestions to the President's Cabinet meeting.
- 5. Update on NCORE from Cathy W. (Carry forward to July Meeting)** – Cathy W. gave the group an overview on her experience at the NCORE conference. She indicated that she was disappointed that the conference primarily focused on race and ethnicity. She said that Dr. Rosa Clemente was the keynote speaker.
- 6. Upcoming Events & Activities Ideas**
 - **Dr. Joy DeGruy SubCommittee update - Film screening/presentation** – Ron W. informed the group that there were no new updates.

- **SubCommittee for D&IE Fair November 17th 2015 update** – Yuko was absent from the meeting, but Joylene provided an update. Joylene said that the committee met on Friday and reviewed possible food vendors. The group is looking for a Mexican food truck. Brittany C. suggested the committee talk to Alison Pau.
- **Celebraversity submissions/edits** – None

7. **ATD Equity Update**– Have not met recently

V. New Business

- a. **Voting on Recorder for next biennium.** No nominations; therefore, no vote.

VI. Announcements & Activities

Shelby F. will give the group an overview of the Swarthmore Project at the next meeting.

VII. Next Meeting –

August 20, 2015 - Location Bldg. 19-107

DATE	LOCATION	TO DISCUSS
August 20, 2015	Building 19, Room 107	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Nominations for Recorder • FSOCC • Swarthmore Project • Acronym Update • Upcoming Events & Activities